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As a resident of the Charbonneau HOA on the south border of Wilsonville, I wish to 

add my opposition to any land in the French Prarie rural reserve being given for the 

purpose of building a semi conductor chip plant. I-5 is already a big problem at the 

Boone Bridge and it is unimaginable what the negative impact on the quality of life fur 

the residence of this area would be with such an industrialized project. 


